
 

 

 

 

 

 

Invites you to join us for an educational event 

RESULTS OF THE COMMUNITY DRUG STRATEGY STUDY 

August 26 2020 from 6:00 to 7:00 pm via Zoom 

(connection details to be provided later) 

 

This study, that looked at the feasibility of providing safe consumption services in Sudbury,                                                                                                           

was completed between April 2019 and June 2020.   Results are now available and will be shared by 

 

Josee Joliat RN, BScN 

Josée Joliat is a Public Health Nurse on the mental health and addictions team and works primarily on the Community Drug Strategy for the City of Greater Sudbury. 

Originally from Timmins, she graduated from the French Nursing program at Laurentian University in 2016 and is currently working towards completing a masters in 

Nursing. 

  

Samuel Hebert RN, BScN 

Samuel Hébert is a Public Health Nurse at Public Health Sudbury and Districts, working with the with the Mental Health and Addictions Team since June of this year. 

He has been a Registered Nurse since February of 2020, and has several years of research experience and direct involvement in the mental health and addictions sector. 


